
Week commencing 27/05/24 
 

Sports Day Practice 

Our P.E lessons have been all about sports day practice and what to expect on the day. We will be doing running 

races and an egg and spoon race next Wednesday. We are also enjoying the good weather and having our snack 

outdoors.  

 

26  j 
   

                                                                                               Transition Bug Hunt 

Our pre-schoolers are in to their second week of transitions. This week they completed a bug hunt in Nature’s wood. 

Natures wood is accessed by all of the primary classes as part of their outdoor learning and up keep of the area. Next 

week will be the pre-schoolers transition lunch which parents are invited to bring a packed lunch and join in. Please let us 

know if you plan on attending. 

        Nursery news

Minibeasts 

The nursery interest just now is all about bugs. We have been on some bug hunts in and around nursery. There have also been 

lots of bug related activities going on such as painting bugs for our display boards, minibeast themed play dough and our new 

indoor bug hotels (minus the real creepy crawlies.) 

 

Other Information 

Dates for the Diary 

             Parent open session – Friday 31st May 2pm 

Sports Day – Wednesday 5th June 

Pre-school graduation – Thursday 20th June 2pm 

End of term – Thursday 27th June at 12pm  

Preschool transitions will start next Wednesday and will run each week. There is a list of what will be 

happening on each transition day on the nursery foyer information board. 

Sun Cream  

As the weather is getting warmer can parents, please send their child in with suncream already applied or 

with a labelled bottle in their bag for staff to help them apply.  

              

 

 

 

 


